




k. Omnibus certification of authenticity and veracity of all documents
submitted, signed by the applicants.

4. All qualified and interested applicants can apply online via
https://hrms.depedbohol.net/rms. An applicant account must be created first by
registering to the platform. Current SDO Bohol employees may have had accounts
already in the system, so they either can request an account lookup or a password
reset. Both of these actions can be done using the platform. (Note: Emails sent
either for account verifications of password resets from Bohol HRMS email are
usually routed to the spam folder.)

5. Once logged-on in the platform, head to the Dashboard page and click the
Vacancies menu item to display all available and open vacancies and from there,
apply to the desired position. During the process, applicants will be required to
upload a softcopy of their pertinent documents (in a single PDF file) arranged
sequentially as stipulated on item number 3 of this memorandum. Modification of
inputted and uploaded information and documents will no longer be allowed once
submitted, thus, the applicant must make sure that the entries and the pertinent
documents inputted and uploaded are accurate, complete, and final before finalizing
the submission.

6. Qualified applicants, shall submit online on/or before 5:00 PM of March 5,
2021. Only those online applications received on the cut-off time are considered 
part of the pool of applicants, provided that they have met the basic 
requirements listed above. Late online applications shall not be included in the 
assessment of documents and shall not qualify for further recruitment and 
interview. 

7. Schedule of online interview will be posted at our website: www.depedbohol.org

8. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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